August 30, 2011
Dear Parent / Guardian:

The Connally Culinary Arts Department  is glad your student will be a part of our team.  An important part of the Culinary Arts Curriculum is their Six Weeks Projects.  The following guidelines are set by the Texas Education Agency and part of the student learning in this class.  Your student will have the opportunity to practice, improve and extend the skills being taught in the classroom and hopefully in your own kitchen.  This is an individual project for your student and should require approximately 5 hours in planning and completion per six weeks.

Strong Parent / Teacher relationships are crucial to a positive productive school and Culinary Arts Program.  I strive to contact each family to get acquainted with you and answer any questions you may have regarding the program and / or the project.  If you have been able to meet with me and have a parent conference in person or via the phone, many thanks.  If however we have not met yet, I would really appreciate an opportunity to explain this project in greater detail as well as the curriculum for your student’s class at our open house for Parent Night. Also keep up with our class online at www.CookingWithConnally.org under the Parent Tab.

My conference period is Monday – Friday from 1:35 p.m. to 2:25 p.m. and from 3:25 p.m. to 4:15 p.m. or before or after school, 8:15 -8:45 a.m. and 4:15-4:45p.m. 

I look forward to working with your student this semester.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the high school at 594-1100 and leave a voice message or email to mike.erickson@pflugervilleisd.net.

Culinary Regards,

Chef Mike Erickson, CHE, FMP,CDP

Culinary Arts Instructor

John B. Connally High School 

Pflugerville ISD

Room I5001

http://www.CookingWithConnally.org
Home of the IRON COUGARS and Cougar Café

COME EAT OUR HOMEWORK! 

